
 

 

 
 

8th November 2021 
   

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR 

 
NOVEMBER 

  Mon 15th  - Parkview P&C Meeting (Library) 7pm 
 

DECEMBER 

  Wed 1st   - Kinder 2022 Graduation Day 
Mon 6th   - Year 6 Graduation Dinner  
   - Year 6 Workers Auction 
Tues 7th   - Year 6 Workers Day 
Fri 10th    - School Leaders 2022 Elections 

  Tues 14th   - Presentation Day 
     - Parkview P&C Meeting 7pm 
  Wed 15th   - Gold Reward Day 
  Thurs 16th   - Student’s Final Day of 2021 
     - Year 6 vs Staff Grudge Match 
     - Helpers Morning Tea 
     - Year 6 March Out 

 
 
 

 
 

Download your free Parkview Public School App now! 

  

 
 

 



 

 
  



 

 
 
 

WEEK 6 TERM 4 Commencing Monday 8th November 2021 
Welcome to Week 6 of the term at Parkview Public School. The 
new week sees the commencement of amended rules for schools 
in relation to COVID-19 Protocols. Later in the newsletter we have 
provided an overview of the revised arrangements which provide 
us with greater flexibility for activities and learning experiences 
and allow double vaccinated parents and carers greater capacity 
to engage with elements of the school that have been unavailable 
for many months. 
 
I encourage you to read the information provided and please 
contact the school should you have any questions in relation to the protocols. 
 
Last week saw us host the finals of the Ian Lucas Memorial Public Speaking Competition. The event is held annually and 
perpetuates the memory of much loved and highly respected former Parkview PS Assistant Principal Mr Ian Lucas. We 
enjoyed a very high standard of speeches in class this year with our finals hosted via Zoom last Friday. It was wonderful to 
have so many community members join us via Zoom for the event which featured some extremely entertaining and 
insightful presentations from all 42 finalists. Congratulations is extended to all our finalists and our eventual winners Ava 
Weymouth (Stage 1), Miah Weymouth (Stage 2) and Josephine Irvin (Stage 3). 
 
This week we will release revised information in relation to the Learn to Swim Program. We have been working closely 
with Leeton Shire Council in relation to an anticipated pool opening date and as such we are optimistic swimming lessons 
for students in Years 2-6 will commence next week, most likely on Wednesday, 17th November. We will share more 
information when it becomes available. 
 
Another busy week is upon us at Parkview Public School. Please consider the following as you plan your week: 
 
Revised COVID-19 Protocols 
The Department of Education have released a range of revised COVID-19 Protocols for schools, with all public schools in 
NSW now the subject to the same conditions. The new rules are outlined below with the relevant impacts for Parkview 
annotated in red. 
 
Parents and carers on site 
Fully vaccinated parents and carers will be allowed on site to support curriculum delivery, vulnerable students or students 
with disability, student wellbeing activities and school operations (for example reading support, canteens and uniform 
shops). Parents and carers must check in using the school check-in, show proof of vaccination on entry to the school site 
and follow mask-wearing requirements. 

One fully vaccinated parent or carer is permitted to attend their child’s Kindergarten orientation when conducted 
outdoors. For more information, refer to Kindergarten orientation and transition. 

Parents and carers must follow their school’s advice regarding student drop-off and pick-up, which will usually require 
parents to remain off school sites at these times. This includes staying in the car when dropping off and picking up 
children if it is safe to do so. This does not apply to drop-off and pick-up from outside of school hours care (OOSHC) as 
sign-in and -out procedures are required for OOSHC. 

Parents and carers should follow the physical distancing advice for their local area and avoid gathering outside of school 
gates. For Parkview, this means parents can be invited to support learning in classrooms spaces (individual teachers 
will communicate if this is an option) and can enter the school to access the Uniform Shop. Parents are requested to 
remain outside of the school grounds for pick up and drop off. 

Assemblies and presentations 
Assemblies and presentations will be allowed outdoors on site. Cohorts will be separated with physical distancing in place 
where practicable. 

Fully vaccinated visitors (including parents and carers) are only allowed to attend if completing a specific role (such as 
presenting) and at the invitation of the school. All visitors must check in using the school check-in and show proof of 
vaccination. The impact for our Presentation Event is yet to be finalised. We will return to cohort based assemblies 
from this Friday but these will still only be available to the community via Zoom. 

 

Notes that you can expect to see this week: 
• Learn to Swim Program Information 

Notes in the last week: 
• Stage 2 and Stage 3 Excursion 

Information 

• Term 4 Canteen Menu 

 
 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/going-to-school/preparing/starting-primary-school/preparing-for-primary-school/kindergarten-orientation-and-transition


 

Dancing, singing, music and performances 
Dancing will be allowed indoors and outdoors in cohorts. This means our school dance groups will resume in modified 
formats. 

Bands, ensembles, music classes and music tuition will be allowed within cohorts and only for instruments that do not 
rely on breath, as these pose a higher transmission risk. This means we will consider a modified return of the school 
band program. 

Masks must be worn if playing instruments indoors. Masks are not required if playing instruments outdoors. Physical 
distancing must be maintained at all times. 

Singing, chanting, group repetition and choirs are not permitted (except for HSC preparation and assessment purposes). 

School performances, productions and concerts are not permitted. As you are all aware, Parkview in Lights has been 
cancelled. 

Excursions and incursions 
Excursions will be allowed outdoors and indoors. If the excursion is indoors, the cohort will need to have sole use of the 
venue. We are currently looking at options for our children which will be communicated ASAP. 

Excursions are day-only and not overnight. 

Excursions must comply with any COVID-safe requirements in place for that venue. Note, the current public health orders 
(expected to be in effect until 15 December) mean that where excursions are held indoors at an entertainment facility, 
recreation facility or hospitality venues: 

• anyone aged 16 and over must be fully vaccinated to attend venues 

• children under 16 years of age who are not fully vaccinated can attend as long as they are accompanied by a fully 
vaccinated member of their household. 

Transportation to and from venues must maintain cohorts. 

Incursions will be allowed indoors or outdoors in cohorts. Any visitors on site to support incursions must be fully 
vaccinated and will be required to check in using the school check-in app and show proof of vaccination status on entry to 
the school site. 

Graduations and formals 
Schools can plan for these events to be held from 1 December. However, Year 12 formals and graduations should not 
occur until after the final exam for that school’s HSC cohort, which may be as late as 3 December. 

Graduations and formals will be allowed within cohorts, either on school sites or at external venues. 

For graduations and formals held on school sites, students in the cohort may attend regardless of vaccination status. 

Graduations and formals held off school sites must comply with any COVID-safe requirements in place for that venue. 
Note, in external hospitality venues, current public health orders (expected to be in effect until 15 December) mean: 

• anyone aged 16 and over must be fully vaccinated to attend venues 

• children under 16 years of age who are not fully vaccinated can attend as long as they are accompanied by a fully 
vaccinated member of their household. 

Currently masks are required for anyone aged 12 and over while indoors (and strongly recommended for primary school 
students) except while eating and drinking. If graduations and formals are held outdoors, masks are not required. Year 6 
Graduation will be held on Monday, 6th December. Details will be distributed shortly. 

Using shared spaces at school 
Shared spaces, such as changing rooms, libraries, school halls and other communal areas, may only be used by one cohort 
at a time, with adherence to strict personal hygiene protocols and physical distancing requirements. 

Sports and swimming pool access 
From 1 November, school sports are allowed, including inter-school sports outside of school hours. 



 

Schools can access pools (both indoor and outdoor) within cohorts and with COVID-safe measures in place to reduce 
mixing and mingling of cohorts. Organisation for our Swimming Programs is well advanced with further communication 
to be shared this week. 

For more information, refer to School sport activities. 

Transitions and orientations 
Transitions and orientations will be allowed as long as they are designed to minimise mingling between visiting children 
and school cohorts. 

These events are for students only, except for Kindergarten orientation where one fully vaccinated parent or carer may 
accompany their child for outdoor components. 

Fully vaccinated parents or carers may attend any transition or orientation event if required to support a child with 
additional needs. Kindergarten 2022 Transition continues as planned. 

Visitors and volunteers on site 
Fully vaccinated visitors – such as volunteers, allied health partners and other external providers – are allowed on site to 
support curriculum delivery, wellbeing programs and school operations that maintain student cohorts. These include 
programs such as reading support, canteens, uniform shops and gardening. 

All visitors must sign in using the school check-in app and show proof of vaccination status on entry to the school site. For 
more information, refer to the Vaccination requirements for school sites. 

Community use of school sites outside of school hours 
Community use of school sites will be allowed outside of school hours, with a Community Use Agreement and a COVID-19 
Safety Plan in place. The COVID-19 Safety Plan must be provided to the principal as part of the Community Use 
Agreement. 

Community use of school sites should use outdoor spaces where possible. 

Community use for sport, recreation and outdoor public gatherings 

If community use of a school site is for any of the following purposes, the organiser must develop a COVID-19 Safety Plan 
in the form specified by the NSW Government to meet public health requirements.: 

• outdoor community sport 

• indoor sport and recreation 

• indoor pools 

• outdoor public gathering such a market or fete 

Further information on developing a COVID-19 Safety Plan for the above types of use is available at NSW Government 
COVID-19 Safety PlansExternal link. 

The organiser is responsible for ensuring that all attendees meet any specified vaccination requirements. All attendees 
must check in using the organisation’s QR code. 

For assistance setting up a free QR code, organisers should refer to the NSW Government’s Setting up electronic check-in 
and QR codesExternal link. 

Playgroups that operate on school sites 

Playgroups are allowed to operate on school sites, with a COVID-19 Safety Plan in place. 

All playgroups operating on school sites must ensure: 

• All staff, volunteers and parents in attendance must be fully vaccinated and must show proof of vaccination 
status 

• Staff, volunteers and parents must check-in using the playgroup’s QR code. Parents should check their child as a 
dependent 

• Physical distancing of 1.5 metres should be maintained at all times 

• Any person aged 12 and over must wear a mask at all times indoors unless they have an exemption 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families/school-sport-activities
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/going-to-school/preparing/starting-primary-school/preparing-for-primary-school/kindergarten-orientation-and-transition
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families/vaccination-requirements-for-school-sites
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/business/safety-plans
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/business/safety-plans
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/business/check-in/setting-up-electronic-check-and-qr-codes
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/business/check-in/setting-up-electronic-check-and-qr-codes


 

Playgroups can develop COVID-19 Safety Plans in any form as long as the above requirements are addressed. 

For assistance setting up a free QR code, organisers should refer to the NSW Government’s Setting up electronic check-in 
and QR codesExternal link. We are considering our options for Winhangara Playgroup and will communicate with the 
community when a decision is reached. 

Parents and citizens associations meetings outside of school hours 
P&C associations may hold meetings on school sites outside of school hours without a Community Use Agreement or 
COVID-19 Safety Plan. 

The local President of the P&C, or a delegate, must ensure: 

• All P&C members that attend meetings on the school site must be fully vaccinated. The President (or delegate) 
must visually sight vaccination status to verify that requirements are met 

• All P&C members in attendance at each meeting must check-in using either the school check-in code or a P&C-
specific QR code 

For assistance setting up a free QR code, organisations should refer to the NSW Government’s Setting up electronic 
check-in and QR codesExternal link. The next two P&C Meetings will be held on site. 

Other activities permitted 

When COVID-safe measures are in place – mask wearing indoors, full vaccination of adults on site, minimising mingling, 
square metre rules in place and good hygiene practices – then schools can continue to operate: 

• canteens 

• uniform stores 

• early childhood services (OOSHC, vacation care, preschools etc.) 

• special religious education (SRE), special education in ethics (SEE) or voluntary student activities of a religious 
nature in schools (VSA) in student cohorts 

• emergency drills and evacuations where possible, conducted in a COVID-safe manner – this means where 
possible keeping classes, groups or cohorts together. 

Pre-service teachers and others on professional experience placements 

• Pre-service teachers and others on professional experience placements are required to be fully vaccinated by 8 
November. Principals should ensure all placements meet these requirements. 

• Professional experience placements are voluntary for all schools. 

High-risk activities not permitted 

Schools must not undertake the following activities to avoid mixing of cohorts and to avoid an increased risk of 
transmission: 

• overnight excursions or camps 

• international excursions 

• student visits to aged care facilities 

Travel and public transport 

• Wherever possible students should be transported to schools by private vehicle to minimise mixing of cohorts 
while travelling to school 

• Masks are mandatory on public transport. This applies to students aged 12 years and over, and staff when 
travelling to and from school and during school excursions by public transport or by chartered or private 
transport services 

• All staff operating vehicles are required to wear a mask or face covering 

• Children aged 11 years and under should be encouraged to wear a face mask while using public transport 

Applications for Selective High Schools Placement for Year 7 2023 
Applications for placement in Year 7 in selective high schools in 2023 opened on 19 October 2021 and close on 17 
November 2021. Parents of Year 5 primary school students are advised of the opportunity to apply for these placements 
online. Parents must apply by the due date. 

Application information can be downloaded from https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-
and-opportunity-classes/year-7 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/business/check-in/setting-up-electronic-check-and-qr-codes
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/business/check-in/setting-up-electronic-check-and-qr-codes
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/business/check-in/setting-up-electronic-check-and-qr-codes
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/business/check-in/setting-up-electronic-check-and-qr-codes


 

Level 3 Playground Arrangements – Week 6 
The following arrangements are in place for Playground use this week: 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

K-2 Playground/   

 
Kindergarten 

Stage 1 
(Years 1 & 2) 

Kindergarten 
Stage 1 
(Years 1 & 2) 

Kindergarten 

COLA/ 
Quad 

Stage 1 
(Years 1 & 2) 

Kindergarten 
Stage 1 
(Years 1 & 2) 

Kindergarten 
Stage 1 
(Years 1 & 2) 

Hall Area 
Stage 2 
(Years 3 & 4) 

Stage 3 
(Years 5 & 6) 

Stage 2 
(Years 3 & 4) 

Stage 3 
(Years 5 & 6) 

Stage 2 
(Years 3 & 4) 

Top 
Oval 

Stage 3 
(Years 5 & 6) 

Stage 2 
(Years 3 & 4) 

Stage 3 
(Years 5 & 6) 

Stage 2 
(Years 3 & 4) 

Stage 3 
(Years 5 & 6) 

 
 
 
Kindergarten 2022 Transition 
Kindergarten 2022 Transition Program 
continues this Wednesday, 10th November. 
If you are yet to register your child for 
Kindergarten 2022 Transition or know 
someone who intends on doing so, we 
encourage you to contact the school. 
 
Below is a list of reminders regarding the 
transition program: 
* The program will run in the Kindergarten 
Rooms (enter through the gates near the big 
pencils on Park Ave) from 11:30am-1:45pm 
daily. Parents and carers who are dropping 
children to Transition should enter the 
school via the infants gate and sign their 
child in at the table located outside the 
Transition Room. You will be able to collect 
your child from the same place at the 
conclusion of the program. 
* Our complimentary bus service will run, 
supervised by Parkview staff.  
* Children who attend Bright Beginnings on 
Wednesdays will be accompanied by 
Parkview Staff from Bright Beginnings to our 
Transition Program at 11:30am. 
* Kindergarten Transition T-Shirts (not 
compulsory) can be purchased for $10 from 
the School Administration Office. 
* Children should bring a healthy lunch, 
drink bottle and hat to all 
sessions. Comfortable clothing that are 
appropriate for the weather conditions 
and practical closed-in shoes (such as 
joggers) are encouraged. 
* If your child has any emerging health conditions or an updated health care plan it is vital that you update the school 
prior to the commencement of Kindergarten 2022 Transition. 
 
Parent and carers are reminded to: 
* Maintain physical distancing 
* Check-in using a QR code and please do not remain on site longer than 10 minutes 
* Follow relevant medical advice including wearing a mask 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or would like to have your child added to the bus timetable for Week 6 and 
beyond, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
 
 



 

Bright Beginnings 2022 
We are excited to invite registrations for Bright Beginnings 2022! 
 
If your child will be 4 years old in 2022 and they are starting school in 2023, or you are considering 
enrolling them in 2023, we welcome your child's participation in our Early Years Learning 
Framework. 
 
Bright Beginnings runs from 9.15am - 11.45am Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday at 
Parkview Public School. If you have any questions or queries, we encourage you to contact the 
school during business hours. 
 
To register your child, you can click on the link provided below or visit the School Administration 
Office for hard copy of the flyer.   
 
We are looking forward to another awesome year of Bright Beginnings in 2022!   
 
https://forms.gle/agbYffAeZAh3P8Ls5 
 
Winhangara Playgroup - TEMPORARILY CEASED 
Winhangara Playgroup has due to the current COVID-19 Lockdown. We will communicate with families as 
soon as we are able to resume this much-loved program. 
 

Following us on Facebook 
Are you on Facebook? To get all the latest breaking news and previews of the coming 
school day ahead, like our school Facebook page and join over 1720 followers who stay up 
to date with our school happenings via social media.  
 

Uniform Shop 
Our P&C Uniform Shop will continue its normal opening times of Monday 9am – 10am and Thursday 2.10pm – 3.10pm. If 
you require access to the Uniform Shop outside of these times please contact the school to organise a mutually convenient 
time to access your uniform needs. 
 

Accessing the School App 
Get all the news and information of Parkview Public School at your fingertips through our 
School App! The app gives parents the ability to instantly access newsletters and calendar 
events without going to the website, or to send in a sick note while you stand outside the 
school because you forgot to write a paper note!  
 
There are many other easy to use features on the App including maps, uniform price lists, 
canteen price lists, change of details notifications, Facebook links, the ability to send us photos 
of your favourite moments for your kids at school and much more. To download the Parkview 
PS App to your smartphone, go to either the Apple App Store or Android Google Play Market 
and search for Parkview Public School. Once you have found it press install or download.  
 
 
 

How to Install Our School App 
On Apple 

• On your iPhone open the app store 

• Search for our school name 

• Press Install 

• Enter your iTunes password 

• It will commence downloading immediately 
Android/Google Play 

• On your SmartPhone open the Android/Google Play market 

• Search for our school name 

• Press install 

• Your app will start installing instantly 
To Open Our School App 

• Look for our schools app icon on your phone screen 

• Press the icon once 

• It will open automatically 
When prompted select yes to receive notifications and use your location (this will make sure the google maps and pop-up 
alerts work for you) 

https://forms.gle/agbYffAeZAh3P8Ls5?fbclid=IwAR2JJVMeFIi05xpcoJInhYhFbbmI5TXo6ckzO7KbwFIt3eKvJOhyGmUpKLA


 

 
Parkview Public School Website 
Don’t forget to log on to www.parkview-p.schools.nsw.edu.au for all of the latest news, pictures and calendar updates for 
your school and links to educational information that is relevant to your child!  
 
Golden Apple Docket Fundraiser 
Please keep your Golden Apple shopping dockets and place them in the container at the front office. This is a great way to 
raise funds for our students. Parkview Public School receives 5c from every ten dollars collected. 
 
Finally, as always, if you have an issue or concern please contact the classroom teacher, the appropriate Assistant Principal 
or myself. From time to time issues arise at school. This is perfectly normal for any school setting so if you have any 
questions, issues, enquiries, or you want feedback on any aspect of your child’s schooling please ring to make a mutually 
convenient appointment time with your child’s teacher, Assistant Principal or myself. 
 
Regards, 
Travis Irvin 
Principal 
 
 
 

 
 

KE   Miss Eddie 

Dante Beaumont a fantastic effort to write and publish his rainforest story 

Ivy Powles  developing her understanding that teen numbers are 10 and some more 

Isaac Chilko  a fantastic effort to write and publish his rainforest story 

Addison Habres using an analog clock to show ‘o’clock’ times 

 

KN   Mrs Norman 

Ezan Arif  demonstrating his knowledge of numbers when reading a clock 

Archer Morris  quick addition skills during Maths games 

Skylah Knight  using a variety of strategies when reading a new text 

Addyson Russell writing an interesting story about visiting the rainforest 

 

K/1B   Miss Brett 

Logan Hocking independently writing the starting sound of words in his writing 

Linken Patching recognising which container would hold more when comparing volumes 

Dusty Thompson a great discussion about which would hold more 

 

1W               Miss White 

Jarvis Tiffin  a well planned and confidently presented speech about Sharks 

Chelsea Auddino her detailed and informative shark poster 

Bridget Arel  applying her knowledge of non-fiction text features to her shark poster 

Ella Conroy  her confident and informative speech about dinosaurs 

 

 

1/2HA   Mrs Hillyer and Mrs Auddino 

Millie Trembath a detailed information poster about sharks 

Jaida Wade  reading with greater confidence and fluency 

Kurtis Sanderson using his sound knowledge to help him sound out unfamiliar words 

Jaxon Weymouth including detail in his plan about ‘The Octopus’ 

 

Bodhi Coughlan 

Chelona Jackson 

Hannah Anderson-

Marshall 

Kaiyl Aliendi 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=59b009bd8d0947348772691e322a99f3&URL=https%3a%2f%2fstaffowa.det.nsw.edu.au%2fowa%2fredir.aspx%3fC%3dbe8133ca3dc9416ab5c310aaef1f8aed%26URL%3dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww.parkview-p.schools.nsw.edu.au%252f


 

2I         Miss Houston 

Kaiyl Aliendi  keeping a steady beat with a group during music 

Gladys Moore  staying focused on her task during L3 

Izabell Constable helping her peers by describing new vocabulary in guided reading 

Jacovy Wood  showing an improvement in recognising sounds in new words during  

phonics 

Muhammad Sabhan showing confidence when showing different combinations to 20 

 

2G   Mr Goman 

Riley Devitt  sharing his comprehension of texts when working at the jellybean table 

Sean Yaras  confidently using his sounding out strategies to decode unfamiliar words 

Logan Smith  reading an analog clock using the terms ‘quarter past’ and ‘quarter to’ 

Imogen Boots  building her knowledge of time and reading analog clocks 

Timothy Oakes using chance words likely and unlikely in Mathematics 

Hosea Fong  using great vocabulary word choices in his Friday writing in the IT lab 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

KE  Nate Russell 

KN  Elijah Davies 

K/1B  Ella Nicholson 

1W  Miranda Voorwinden 

1/2HA  Lara Ganderton 

2I  Lex Napier 

2G  Jesse O'Loughlin 

3G  Ethan Curry 

3H  Alexander Dowdy 

3/4M  Amethyst Ward 

4B  Shaileigh Johnson-Constable 

4/5Q  Maci Barclay 

5F  Madeline Brown 

5T  Emilie Quinn 

6C  Tahlea Ingram-Pitts 

6D  Jed Longhurst 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    WEEK 6, TERM 4 

 

Learn to Swim Programs 
With the likely opening of the Leeton Regional Aquatic Centre in mid November, we are excited to commence 
planning for our Learn to Swim Programs which we were unable to coordinate in 2020. 

 
As has been tradition, we will coordinate our usual School Sports Unit funded Years 2-6 Program for students who cannot 
swim 50m capably. In addition, our user pays K-1 Swimming Program will also be offered to all families.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to this program please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 

House Championship 2021 
Accurate at 08/11/2021 

WEEK 6 
TERM 4 BRADMAN FREEMAN THORPE 
SWIMMING 
CARNIVAL 316 231 331 
CROSS COUNTRY 
CARNIVAL 301 283 345 
ATHLETICS 
CARNIVAL 380 290 361 
FARRELL CUP 

Term 4 
FRIDAY SPORT 
POINTS (3-6) 0 0 0 
HOUSE POINTS 
WEEKS 5 49 71 54 
TOTAL POINTS 
SCORE 2109 2013 2191 

Thorpe lead Bradman by 82 points 
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CRICKET 
REGISTRATIONS NOW 

OPEN 
 

Local Cricket Clubs are taking 
registrations for the new cricket season. 
There is something suitable for boys and 
girls aged 5 and up. Cricket is a great way 

to be active and make new friends 
Head to playcricket.com.au to find your 

local club. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Order online before 10am 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


